
We are very pleased to share that we have served

our first few scholarship recipients and are just

beginning to see the results.

Our preparation has served us well! As we continue

to learn and grow we are fine-tuning the

application process, our paths for communication

with referrals sources, and the line of

communication between Twenty20 Ministries and

our providers.  
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Collaboration with community partners and
programs is essential to our success (as well as

part of our goal of building bridges) and we have
had several opportunities recently to do so!

This week we had the chance to chat with the
Executive Director of Eyes of a Champion: Brandon
Burlsworth Foundation. This program, in Arkansas,

does something very similar to the Light Up
Learning Program and it was great to get some

very practical advice for someone who has
already walked a similar path. 

We were also invited to participate in a recent
meeting of the FISD Student Health Advisory

Committee (SHAC). This will be a great avenue for
us to hear the health concerns of local parents as

well as establish our program within the FISD
community. We even got a SHOUT-OUT from one of

the school nurses!!  
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We have finalized and submitted all of

our documentation and are now in the

“waiting” period (patiently, of course)

until we receive our 501C3 Non-profit

status. Stay tuned for more information!
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Pray for continued progress towards
receiving our non-profit status, and
for all the activity that will follow once
we do.
Continue to pray for the kiddos who
will receive services and for the
providers who will be serving them.
Pray for all of our interactions, that
we will be a conduit of love,
generosity, and FULL OF LIGHT.

email us: info@twenty20ministries.org

Board Update
The board of directors plans to meet

quarterly to dream, collaborate and inspire

new and exciting goals for Twenty20

Ministries!

The next meeting of the board will be on

January 7th, 2025. 

Additional emails to note:

reagan@twenty20ministries.org

marcy@twenty20ministries.org

Prayer requests

Rev. Howard Huhn, Executive Pastor, Friendswood Methodist Church

Stacey White, Accountant, Baker Hughes -retired-

Debbie Woodson, School Counselor, Friendswood ISD -retired-

Dr. Reagan Ratcliff, OD, Founder & Executive Director, Twenty20 Ministries

Marcy Bunce, Associate Director, Twenty20 Ministries

Myra Brandenburg, Non-profit consultant
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Our growing potential for connection with local
Pediatricians is becoming a reality and we are so
very excited. 
We recently visited Pearland Pediatrics and Dr.
Onhaizer to get a better idea of how we might
implement our Scholarship Program through their
office. We delivered informational material so that
their office is prepared to share the availability of
our program with families who have a need.
We plan to meet with their staff in the coming weeks
to further promote and share our vision.


